
Report S-9: International Convention 

Report for cabinet meeting 11-11-23 

NO Committee meeting has been scheduled so information on the 2024 Melbourne 
Australia Convention will be listed on the Ohio Lions website.  Do know that it will be 
June 21-25, 2024 and the Committee allocated $2,000.00 to provide (rent) a band 
and the Committee will pay a portion of the cost of the Ohio breakfast. 
 
2024 Ohio State Lions pins are available for $2.00 each. 
 
Lion Merle Dutt 
International Convention Committee. 
 


